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Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Dmitriy Shishkov, and I am a third-year undergraduate student at Saint Petersburg 
Electrotechnical University. I have been interested in programming since middle school. I have 
experience in front-end programming, having won several hackathons. Additionally, I completed a 
Big Data Analytics course at the CS faculty at my university. I also interned as a Back-end engineer 
at Inteltech. Currently, I study microcontrollers programming.

As a student of the Radiotechnics faculty, I have gained valuable hardware knowledge through 
various courses like Electrical Converters for Telecommunication Systems, Digital Circuit Design, 
Microprocessor Devices, and Automatic Control Systems. However, when it comes to 
programming, the course is rather short and outdated. Despite this, research and development 
heavily rely on computational calculations and programming nowadays. Additionally, modern 
systems involve processing large amounts of data in real-time. While I appreciate and practice self-
education, I find that it is most effective when combined with a structured system provided by 
experienced practicing engineers and academics.

Therefore, I would like to apply to your program to complete my education. International-grade 
courses will increase my chances of employment after graduation, which is extremely valuable as I 
plan to relocate. Additionally, the possibility of being hired at EPAM is a benefit. My cousin worked 
there before he had to move to Poland due to political persecution in Belarus.

Yours faithfully,
Dmitriy Shishkov
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